
 

 
 

Friday 16th March 2018 
 

Dear Parent/Carer 
 

NON UNIFORM DAY : TUESDAY 27TH MARCH 2018 
 

There will be a non-uniform day for students on Tuesday 27th March 2018, this is to 
fundraise for each year group’s nominated Lenten charity. Students will need to pay £2.00 to 
wear non uniform by Friday 23rd March 2018. 
 
Please can you ensure that what your child wears is appropriate for school, i.e. no midriffs on 
show and no short skirts.  
 
The charities the year groups are supporting are as follows: 
 
Year 7:  Catholic Children’s Society 
Year 8:  Saint Vincent de Paul Society (SVP)  
Year 9:  CAFOD & School of Hard Knocks  
Year 10:  St Joseph’s Hospice 
Year 11:  CARITAS Westminster 
Year 12:  Mary’s Meals 
Year 13:  The Passage  
 
Special consideration will be taken for The Catholic Children’s Society, who provide a lot of 
assistance in our school, through student therapy, emergency assistance to families and 
families in crisis, therefore half the funds donated by each year group will be passed onto 
this charity. 
 
Thank you for your support.  
 
Yours faithfully       

 
 
Ms J Heffernan  
HEADTEACHER  


